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Mainz, 10 January 2018 
 
 
Dear collegues and friends of Ancient Medicine, 
 
We are pleased to announce that the next meeting of the annual interdisciplinary Workshop on 
Ancient Medicine will be held on: 
 

Saturday and Sunday, 30 June to 1 July 2018. 
 
It will take place as usual, at the Institute of History, Theory and Ethics of Medicine of the 
Johannes Gutenberg University Mainz, Am Pulverturm 13, basement (lecture hall U1125). We 
will meet on Saturday afternoon will complete the day with a dinner. On Sunday, the proceedings 
will start at around 9:30 a.m. and go through to the early afternoon, after which we will have the 
opportunity to continue our discussions informally over lunch. 
 
The next Workshop will not have a main topic but we are pleased to receive offers of papers 
on all subjects within the scope of Ancient Medicine.  
 
Papers are to be limited to twenty minutes, with ten minutes for discussion. If you wish to offer 
a panel with a series of papers on a special topic, lasting ninety minutes, that would also be 
welcome. Both a laptop and a beam projector will be available. The selection of papers will be 
completed by the end of March 2018. 
 
Please send your offer of papers or panels to Dr. Nadine Gräßler (graessle@uni-mainz.de) 
 

not later than 21st February 2018 

 

You are also required to attach an abstract of your paper, which clearly describes your research 
question and outcomes. Those that are offering papers for the first time are also asked to provide 
a short CV. 
 
The final programme will be sent to you by email in April 2018 and will be also available on the 
website of the Workshop on http://www.iak-alte-medizin.uni-mainz.de/. Please feel free to 
forward this announcement on to your collegues who may be interested. 
 
For postgraduate students and young researchers, there is a possibility to claim travel expenses, 
following the successful acceptance of your paper. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you back to the Workshop, or in the case of those attending for 
the first-time, welcoming you to Mainz. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 

 

 

Prof. Dr. Tanja Pommerening  
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